
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

There are some interactions that you over hear that make me extremely proud to be the head of Henry  
Hinde. This week I have had the absolute privilege of taking 50 Year 6 children to stay in a historic castle near 

Matlock for an outwards bound course. The way that so many of the children encouraged and supported 
each other was a joy to see and hear. I am writing this at 9.20pm in a silent building, bar from the odd snore. 
We are definitely bringing home some very tired children who should be proud of what they have achieved 

and the manner in which they have done it. 
Can I also pay tribute to the dedication of the team with me: Miss. Bainbridge; Mrs. Howard; Mrs. Milsom 

and Mrs. Williams. All of which have given up additional time above and beyond the working day (unpaid) to 
leave their families and come and work with Year 6. I could not have wanted for a more competent and  

caring team that were there for the children from early morning until late at night (and sometimes several 
times in one night). 

Meanwhile those Year 6’s back in school have been tasked with a number of community projects under the 
guidance of Miss. Roberts including beginning to tackle the courtyard. 

I am so looking forward to seeing this year group grow and mature over the year. 
Thank you Year 6 for a fantastic residential. 

22nd March 2024 

 

Newsletter      20th September 2024 

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Hazel B Thomas Arabella 

Octopus and Stingrays Olivia Jovan Hazel S 

Seahorses Jake Lowen Jaxon 

Starfish Raine Zachary Theo 

Lobsters Archie Logan Ariella 

Sealions Radith Maddison Kalayah 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Julia 

3 Oak Richard 

4 Cherry Oliver 

4 Willow Jack 

5 Birch Ruben 

5 Rowan Charlie 

6 Pine Samantha 

6 Ash Alexander 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Harvest Assembly  
 

On Friday 18th October at 9.10am Year 1  
and 2 children will be leading a  

Harvest Festival celebration in the 
Grenville site’s school hall.  

This is open to all parents/ carers of  
children in Year 1 or 2 only. 

 
We will also be collecting food on both sites 

for the work of our local food bank. 
We will let you know when we are able to 

start accepting donations.  
Thank you. 

 



 

 



 

 


